Riley, Kate

From: James Lioyd [N
Sent: Thursday, Movember 21, 2019 1:54 PM

To citymanger@cambridgema.gov; Riley, Kate
Subject: Tobin-Vassal Lane School Reconstruction
Hi

x

Iy Mame is James Loyd. | live at 374 Concord Ave #2 Cambridge, MA 02138, | am an abuttertothe
construction site for the Tobin-Vassal Lane School Reconstruction. While | have many concerns with this
project | would like to express my single greatest concern to you. | would like the city and it's contractors to
do all they can to ensure that the resulting new automobile traffic be routed in a manner that prioritizes and
keeps pedestrians and cyclists safe. Cambridge is a walking/oycling city. When | hear there will be new routs
for automobiles totravel | want to know that we are doing all we can to protect the most vulnerable users of
our public spaces. The new automohbile routs will be directly adjacent to my home where we have two
children. Please do all you can to keep them safe.

Thank you,

James Lloyd.



